

Conner Middle School - PTSO Meeting



Date: July 26, 2022

Time: 6:15 pm

Location: Lisa's House

Attendees:

| | | | |
|---|---|--|--|
| <input type="checkbox"/> Lisa Dyer | <input type="checkbox"/> Brittany Carter-Lunn | <input type="checkbox"/> Jessica Keefe | <input type="checkbox"/> Laura Maurits |
| <input type="checkbox"/> Lois Ellison | <input type="checkbox"/> Jenny Brady | <input type="checkbox"/> Krista Brooks | <input type="checkbox"/> Kaleigh Dyer |
| <input type="checkbox"/> Denise VanLeuvan | <input type="checkbox"/> Jonathan VanLeuvan | | |
| | | | |

President - Lisa Dyer

- SCHOOL LANDSCAPING PROJECT – VOLUNTEER DAYS ARE July 27 & 28
 - Finishing the project on these nights. Putting down 60 bags of mulch, working outside C7, and then revisiting in the spring.
 - Lisa paid out of pocket & will submit receipts as cash grows.
- Dreamy Whip & Skyline Night
- Volunteer to SET UP & POST Dreamy Whip and Skyline Nights?
 - Note - Dreamy Whip would like to be tagged when we post our events
- Discuss: Agave would like to host a CMS PTSO night. Thoughts? Volunteer to head this up?
- Discussion of sponsors/partnerships - It would be helpful if everyone could try to gain a sponsor.
- Student Committees - Ideas?
- Teacher Breakfast - Discussion, date, volunteers needed
- AUGUST 10th OPEN HOUSE – Food truck, table set up, volunteers
 - How many volunteers do we need?
 - Food Trucks will be set up by the basketball courts. Need to have some tables set up, some fans,
 - possibly some fun music.
 - PTSO will be selling drinks, chips, snacks candy
 - Need to discuss the flow of the event.
 - Do we need another CASH BOX? Do we have a square set up? How much cash (change do we need to have on hand?)
- Kaleigh Dyer has been working on teacher t-shirts - - updates on that.

Vice President - Brittany Carter-Lunn

- Anything to discuss?

Secretary - Laura Maurits

- Thank you to Jenny for the PTSO website training slideshow & organizing this week's volunteers!
- Thank you to Lisa for heading up CMS beautification & to everyone who has worked so hard on this project!
- Thank you to Denise for all your spirited spiritwear work! & Jonathan for your website updates so far!
- Thank you to Jessica for getting us organized financially
- Thank you to Kaleigh for your hard work on the teacher t-shirts!

Treasurer - Jessica Keefe

- Updates on budget & cash flow for beginning of the year

Community Outreach- Krista Brooks

- Updates?

Volunteer Coordinator - Jenny Brady

- Updates on Volunteers for this week's CMS outside work evening
- PTSO Supply Closet - Discussion

Spirit Wear - Denise VanLeuvan

- SPIRITWEAR – Denise will share what we have for August 10th
 - Any other ideas?

IT - Jonathan Van Leuvan

- Any updates?

Dance Committee - Kaleigh Dyer, Tiffany Wege

- Any updates?

Q&A Session to follow reports

*Next Meeting: CMS: Room 201 ** Tuesday, September 13 at 6:30 pm*